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Dr. Megan Chin Named President of the New York Chapter of the American Association of Women
Dentists

New York, NY — March 2017 - Dr. Megan Chin has recently taken over as President of the New York
Chapter of the American Association of Women Dentists.

In her new role, Dr. Chin will oversee and organize meetings that bring together a

group of over a large group of female dentists with the goal of advancing, connecting and enriching the
lives of women dentists in the Greater New York area. She hopes to grow an already dynamic group of
women by planning speaker topics, networking opportunities and social events as exciting and lively as
the women they are designed to serve.

"I'm so excited to be involved with such an outstanding group of women," she says. "New York has so
much to offer in the way of new and exciting venues, limitless opportunities and various activities; what
better place to bring together such a special group of energetic women, and in a forum where we can
support each other? | can't wait to plan future events that are as unique as our members are."

Dr. Chin is a board-certified Pediatric Dentist who has been involved with the AAWD New York Chapter
for over four years. She is a graduate of New York University College of Dentistry, has completed an
Advanced Education in General Dentistry at UCLA, and received her Pediatric specialty certificate from
Stony Brook University. She is on the clinical staff at Northwell-Lenox Hill Hospital. In addition to working
in private practice on the Upper East Side, Dr. Chin serves as an Attending at Mount Sinai Hospital where
she spends time teaching and training residents in the Pediatric Dental Residency Program.

The American Association of Women Dentists is a national organization established in 1921 with many
local state chapters. It has been focused on providing a variety of programs and services that benefit the
needs of women dentists, from dental school through retirement.



